

PARENTS' BULLETIN

Friday 12th July 2019

NATIONAL MATHS CHALLENGE

53 of our Year 7 and 8 students took part in the UKMT Junior Mathematics Challenge and 58 of our Year 9 and 10 students took part in the UKMT Intermediate Maths Challenge 2019. The challenge involves answering 25 varied multiple choice questions in 60 minutes under exam conditions. Over 270 000 pupils from more than 3 000 schools and colleges across the UK participated in the event this year. The top 6% of students were awarded a gold certificate, the next 13% receiving a silver certificate and the next 21% a bronze certificate. Congratulations to all the students who took part this year with awards going to the following students:

Year 7 Silver Awards went to Lucy and Finn

Year 8 Gold Award went to Aiden

Aiden also qualified to participate in the Junior Kangaroo Challenge in which he scored in the top 50 per cent of the students.

Year 8 Silver Awards went to Georgia and Kaitlyn

Year 8 Bronze Awards went to Thomas, Tom, Isla and Millie Year 9 Bronze Awards went to James, Callum, Ethan and Leia

Year 10 Silver Award went to Hannah

Year 10 Bronze Awards went to Jack, Tyler and Beth



United Kingdom Mathematics Trust

LAST/FIRST DAY OF TERM

Just a reminder that the last day of term, Wednesday 24th July, will be a non-uniform day, finishing at 1pm. Our new Year 7 students will join the Academy on Tuesday 3rd September 2018. All other years should return to school on Wednesday 4th September 2019.

STUDENT DEVELOPMENT LEADERS 2019/20

To clarify the pastoral support team next year without a separate Year 7 Purple Mini-school:

Blue Mini-school – Miss Gill Red Mini-school – Mrs Winstanley Yellow Mini-school – Mrs Todd Green Mini-school – Mr Shell

Supporting all Mini-schools – Mrs Punnett

BUSTER'S BOOK CLUB

Tutor group B2JCP won the Busters Book Club Summer Challenge Day for Folkestone & Hythe district, 2 students from the group, Ruby and Jake attended a presentation at Leeds castle to accept their award and prizes on their behalf. The Marsh Academy has contributed to over 10 million minutes of reading along with other schools across the county.

KCC SEN CONSULTATION

Kent County Council are currently asking parents of students for their opinions regarding SEN in Kent. Please see below link of you would like to contribute. https://consultationHome

LOST PROPERTY

We have a large amount of lost property. If your child has lost anything this year please ask them to go the Student office to see if it's there.